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WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 
DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 

 

We are on the map with MATHS 
 

We have been very proud to have hosted 
several different teachers from all over 
the county to come and watch some of 
our maths lessons. We are beginning to 
get a reputation amongst other schools 

and teachers for the way we teach maths. 
We are working towards being a lead 
school in the area for teaching maths 

mastery.  
 

 

 
A reminder about the Easter event on Tuesday! 

 
We are really looking forward to this and hope to host a 

great extravaganza! There will be an Egg Hunt (letters were 
sent out earlier this week), tombola, refreshments including 

hot cross buns, raffle, and more…. 
 

Hope to see you all there  

 
 

 
Today is National Kindness day and at William 
Morris we would like to take part. We have set 
a challenge to the children to give the most 
random act of kindness they can to a family 
member over the weekend. Parents, please 
can you take photos and email them to the 
office or write a little note about what your 
child did out of random kindness.  
  
 

PIANO AND SINGING LESSONS 
A reminder to parents that we offer music and singing 
lessons at William Morris. It is lovely to see and hear 
some pupils already receiving tuition on the school 

piano! 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Reading music uses similar connections in the brain as it 

does for MATHS.  SO……learning how to read music 
helps children with maths!  

  
Contact MJMusic Services on:  

MJmusicservices@aol.com 
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Year 6 Tuition  - Cancelled next week due to the Easter Extravaganza. The 
next session is on Tuesday 25th April. 
 
Trips – Elm Class will be going to Banbury Museum on Wednesday 5th April  
Oak and Acorn will be going to Broughton Farm on Friday 7th April. 
 
Open Classroom Events:  
Oak Class – Thursday 6th April (Oak 8.40 – 10.00am, Acorn – 12 – 12.45pm) 
Wattle Class – Monday 3rd April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Willow Class – Tuesday 4th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Elm Class – Wednesday 5th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Cherry Class – Thursday 6th April (2:40pm – 3:05pm) 
Redwood Class – Friday 7th April (1:00pm – 1:30pm)  
 
Clubs next week – Monday Football, Wednesday Dance & Grease Performance, No Thursday Gardening 
Club, Thursday Drama, No Friday Card Sharks Club. Please see the school office for further details.  
 
Break-up day – Friday 7th April at 1:30pm. 
 
HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND AND SEE YOU ON MONDAY  

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  

The winning house for the week is: 
 

 
    

WEBSITE 
We are fast becoming pros and using our school 
website.  Please make sure that you check it 
regularly for updates and news instalments 
about things that are happening in our school. 
  
http://www.williammorrisschool.org/  

Uniforms 
A reminder to all parents about our 

school uniform.  This year has been a 
transition year where you can change 
over to the new uniform at a time to 
suit you.  The full school uniform will 

be compulsory from September 2017. 
 

Please do make sure you have 
collected your uniform vouchers from 
the office.  We are hoping to allocate a 

second voucher. 
 

For the rest of this year, children are 
allowed to be in either uniform but 
please note, they are required to 

follow the existing school policy on 
uniforms.  Children should be in a navy 
jumper and black shoes – no trainers 

or hoodies.  

Star Writers 
Every week teachers choose an amazing piece of 

writing to display in the entrance hall.  This week’s 
star writers are:  

 
Amy Broughton – Oak 

Sarah Shah Nawaz – Wattle 
Jake Dowson – Willow 
Maddox Jarvis – Elm 
Lucas Young – Cherry 

Ellis Shickle –  Redwood 

 
 

A reminder for all Dance Club 
parents that the Grease 

performance is on Wednesday 
5th April from 3.45-4pm 

Enjoy! 

CLUBS FOR NEXT TERM 
Please see attached sheet to 
sign up for clubs next term. 

There will be Monday Football, 
Wednesday Dance, Thursday 

Drama & Friday Pom-Pom Club. 
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